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12 October 2020
Dear Parent/ Guardian

Driving and Parking For Polesden Lacey Infant School

Following concerns raised around parents and guardians dropping and collecting their children at the school, the following requirements are made by the Mole Valley Safer Neighbourhood team.

· You must keep the school entrance clear for emergency vehicles that means YOU MUST NOT STOP, even to drop off or pick up.

· Park so as not to cause an inconvenience to anyone else.

· Do not drive or park on the pavement – Children are taught the pavement is a safe place to be
· Do not park within 10M of a junction (this includes the entrance to the school)
· Dropped kerbs are there to assist pushchair and wheelchair users to cross the road, do not park so that you block them.

· Never park so as to stop a resident or trader from getting on or off their property

This legislation listed above is there to ensure the safety of your child and others and will benefit all parties including local residents and other road users. We understand that it is only a small minority that behave in this way, unfortunately the necessity to address all users of the school is met.

Children do not understand that drivers cannot see them, please do not allow a tragedy to happen at your child’s school. 

We have actively asked the school to monitor the situation and to inform us of vehicle registrations that continually behave in a way that endangers other road users or children. 
Vehicles identified as causing any of the above offences could be subject to prosecution. 

Yours sincerely
Mole Valley Safer Neighbourhood Team. 
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